
 

 

 

 

Pressure Relief Monthly Report 

November 26, 2017 Area 17 Chair John R. 

 

I have been in touch with the members of my committee and I can report that they are all doing 

Pressure Relief work. I have been doing some PR work by phone from California to Maine and 

Canada. I plan on attending meetings in New York, Maine and Rhode Island to work with Their 

PR givers. I have been working with 6 couples and 7 single members. Some by E-mail. I urge 

anyone who has questions to E-mail me at Jricci1939@aol.com or Phone 1-860-501-3083. 

Pressure Relief Chair John R. 
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